City of Leoti Governing Body met in special session Tuesday, March 10, 2020 at 6:30 p.m., at the City Hall Meeting Room.

Mayor Charlie Hughes and Councilors Levi Elder, Kelma Burch, Jody Crouch Tammie Meyer-Givens and Tyrrell Tankersley were present. Also in attendance were City Clerk Jeannine Hassell, City Superintendent Joel Landis. Keith Higgins and Lori Maxwell with USD 467 and Tammy Simons and Nikki Bjurstrom with the AIM Coalition were present.

Mayor Hughes called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m.

City Council, AIM Coalition and USD 467 met to discuss the sidewalks along Highway 96 and the Blue Cross Blue Shield Pathways Funds.

KDOT may have funding for sidewalks along with the Highway 96 reconstruction. KDOT has asked for a list of streets where new sidewalks are needed. After much discussion a priority list was agreed upon to present to KDOT.

Indian Rd to 1st St on South Side
Wyoming St to Bell St on North Side
7th St to 9th St on North Side

Discussion took place on how to spend the remaining funds from the BCBS Pathways Grant. After much discussion and many ideas, the subject was tabled.

Crouch moved, Tankersley seconded for adjournment at 7:35 p.m. Motion carried unanimously.

Charlie Hughes, Mayor

Jeannine Hassell, City Clerk

